
 
 
 
 

 

1 
 

Instituto Andino Patagónico en Tecnologías Biológicas y Geoambientales 

Universidad Nacional del Comahue (CRUB) – CONICET. Av. Pioneros 2350, 

Bariloche, contacto.ipatec@comahue-conicet.gob.ar, www.ipatec.conicet.gob.ar 

 
 
Subject: MIISSB grant application – IPATEC Support 

 
31st July 2017 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 

I am writing to express my full support for the MIISSB grant application entitled “Millennium Institute for 

Integrative Systems and Synthetic Biology”, in which Francisco Cubillos participates as Associate 

Researcher. Our teams and Institutes are interested in different genetic approaches for the generation of 

new strains and hybrids for the brewing industry, particularly focusing on the needs of the Patagonian 

Region. In this context, my group is particularly interested in working together with Dr Cubillos to 

phenotype, characterise and study through different OMICs previously obtained isolates for the beer 

industry, either local or international producers. Certainly, isolating, generating and characterising new 

species and strains will be of interest for our IPATEC Institute research center and for the international 

scientific community. 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Dr. Diego Libkind 
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